ASCC June ’05 Executive Meeting Minutes – 07Jun05@ Brian Jarvis’ house.

Present: Brian J, Bill A, Ian P, Umberto L and Chris W.

Both the race school and race event lost money this year.  There were only 6 entries at the school, and 15 at the race.  There were 8 instructors present for the 6 students however.

We have $3361.04 in our account, with funds outstanding from the first 2 Solo II’s.

Dave Smith is now At Atlantic Undercar.

Race – We didn’t have a very good turnout.  There are cars out there, but just not ready to race, it seems.

Rally – Not much new to report at this time.  Rally Turkey was just on.  The BAC/Rotary Club Rally was postponed.  There will be more information to follow.



